
From: Simon Robert-Tissot  
Sent: 01 May 2023 09:47 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden planning,  
2022/3853/P 
 
I write to object to the proposed ferris wheel and connected development to 
be constructed in the Camden market.  
 

• The wheel will be much too big and out-sized for the setting.  

• The courtyard is surrounded by very special buildings and the proposed 
development is out of character and will spoil the setting for those 
buildings.  

• The area is already very crowded and there will not be space for a 
further major tourist attraction.  

• Indeed, I would think that the press of people could become 
dangerous.   

• It is an unnecessary development in what is already a successful tourist 
area.  

• It will also have a wider impact upon the many other listed buildings that 
are within a quarter mile radius.  

• I fear it will have a negative impact on my house which is grade 2 listed 
in Gloucester Crescent.  

 
Kind regards,  
 
Simon Robert-Tissot,  
38 Gloucester Crescent, London NW1 7DL 
 


